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ERRATA NOTICE 
 

(April 30, 2015) 
 
 On April 28, 2015, the Commission issued a Supplemental Notice with Agenda 
(Notice) in the above-captioned proceeding.  The comment due date in the third 
paragraph of the notice is incorrect. This errata notice corrects the notice to read as 
follows: 
 

“After the close of the conference, the Commission will accept written comments 
regarding the matters discussed at the technical conference.  Any person or entity wishing 
to submit written comments regarding the matters discussed at the conference should 
submit such comments in Docket No. AD15-7-000 on or before July 9, 2015.” 
 
 
 

Kimberly D. Bose, 
Secretary. 

 


